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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact Shermicia Calice 504-439-3098 

October 5, 2016      Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 

 

Update, Update, Update - The following work below has been cancelled until further notice. 

 

We’re Improving Your Water System – Traffic Advisory – Convention Center Blvd. 

 

The Sewerage and Water Board is improving you water system.  Wallace Drennan Construction 

Company, working for the Board will perform water line work on Convention Center Boulevard that 

will affect traffic flow in the area. 

 

Residents, businesses and motorists are advised that southbound lane on Poydras Srteet at the 

intersection of Convention Center Boulevard will be closed to traffic this weekend.  A detour will be 

in place at Tchoupitoulas Street to divert traffic for access to Convention Center Boulevard.  The left 

lane on Convention Center Boulevard approaching Poydras Street will also be closed to traffic. 

 

In addition, the east side of Poydras Street will have the two right lanes closed from Convention 

Center Boulevard to Tchoupitoulas Street. 

 

This work will begin at 7 p.m., Friday, October 7, 2016 through 6 a.m. Monday, October 10, 2016 

 

The streets affected are: 

 

ON      AT 

Poydras Street intersection  Convention Center Boulevard 

 

ON      FROM    TO 

Poydras Street    Convention Center Boulevard Tchoupitoulas Street 

 

We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 

 

**Please note that all scheduled work may change due to unforeseen circumstances such as weather 

delays.  A link to our website that includes our latest press releases is attached for your convenience. 

http://swbno.org/news_pressreleases.asp.  
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http://swbno.org/news_pressreleases.asp

